The New Indian School w.L.L.

(Affiliated to the C.B.S.E., New Delhi &
Approved by the Ministry of Education, Kingdom of Bahrain)

C.R. No. 68939-1

02/04/2020

Dear Parents

AR

The CBSE Board has decided not to hold any more exams for the Students of Class
X & XII schools located outside India under the COVID-19 imposed circumstances.
Therefore, all the pending examinations of Class X & XII from 19" March to 30

March 2020 stands cancelled.

The system of marking / Assessment for the purpose of declaring results will be
worked out by the Board shortly and informed to the schools which will be
communicated to the Parents / Students. Kindly visit the school website for further

updates.
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THE NEW INDIAN SCHOOL W.L.L

P.O. Box:33131
Kingdom of Bahrain
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